
PUBLIC RELEASE 

The Boys and Girls Clubs of Saline County has announced its sponsorship of the USDA Food Program for 2024-2025. A 

nutrition snack will be available at no charge or at a reduced charge to enrolled persons at the participating institution 

listed below. In accordance with federal civil rights law and the U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights 

regulations and policies, this institution is prohibited from discriminating on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, 

(including gender identity and sexual orientation), disability, age, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity.  

To file a complaint of discrimination, write to U.S. Department of Agriculture, Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil 

Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue NW, Washington, DC 20250-9410. Persons with disabilities who require alternative 

means of communication should contact USDA's TARGET Center at (202) 720-2600 (voice or TTY) or contact USDA 

through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339. 

USDA is an equal opportunity provider. 

Institution or Facility Address: 1810 Citizens Drive, Benton, AR 72015

 

 


